
 

 

Further information regarding this Conference will be provided in due 

course. We would appreciate this announcement to be circulated further to 

colleagues who might be interested in attending. 

In the meantime please save the date in your diary and let us know if you 
would be interested in attending this event by writing to the following 
email address: cme-conference@uems.eu 

We very much hope that you will be able to join us and look forward to 

meeting you in 2020! 

***** 

May 2019 
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!!!  SAVE THE DATE  !!! 
 

The UEMS-EACCME® is delighted to invite you to its 

Fifth UEMS Conference on CME-CPD  

that will be held on  

Friday 6th and Saturday 7th March 2020  

at the Hotel Sevilla Melia **** 

Dr. Pedro de Castro, 1  

Sevilla, Spain 
https://www.melia.com/en/hotels/spain/seville/melia-sevilla/index.htm 
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